
PLANNING BOARD                        MARCH 19, 

2015 

MEMORIAL BUILDING        7:00 P.M. 

 

Members Present:  Kevin Lee, Bryan O’ Day, Darrin Patten, Don Hill, Mike Howard, and Ken Jacques 

Others Present:  Peter Lacallaide, Kevin Roberts, Leigh Callaway, George McCusker 

Approval of February minutes: Mike made a motion to approve minutes as written, second by Darrin, 

all in favor and unanimously approved 

Election of officers: Darrin makes a motion to keep Kevin Lee as Chairman and Peter Keene as vice chair, 

there was no objections by either party, Ken seconds, all in favor and unanimously approved 

Board reviewed wetland application for Mike Hansen CCM logging.  Conservation committee has signed 

off. 

Correspondence and Literature: NH Division Historical Resources letter.   There was also a letter from 

Matt Ferris the project manager for Wonderwell giving updates.   Completion day of May for fire alarm 

system.  There was an email from Jim Kirby regarding progress as well. 

Planning and Zoning Conference is May 2nd in Concord, may register now. 

Governing Magazine 

Planning board decided they would like to have a meeting with Bernie Waugh at the next planning 

board meeting at the beginning of the meeting. 

Peter Lacaillade the fire chief inquired about the stairway and progress of Wonderwell and he asked if 

he could contact their consultant.  The board agreed that he could do whatever he felt necessary and 

contact whomever and/or pay visits when he wanted. 

Don Hill let Peter L. know that if any assistance is needed in anyway by the selectman all he needed to 

do is ask. 

Misc. Business:  Mike Howard inquired on another driveway on Carter Brook road and having a cabin 

put in….there was some discussion around that. 

 

Meeting adjourned @7:40 

Minutes submitted by, 

Susan Abair 


